
 
 
  

 
Public Information Meeting scheduled for 

Mill Street Improvements 
Des. Nos. 2201661 

 
The City of Jasper will host a public information meeting on Wednesday, July 23, 2025, regarding the 
proposed improvements to Mill Street from 30th Street to 36th Street in Jasper, Indiana. 

This project is being developed to improve safety, accessibility, and overall roadway conditions. The 
current layout of Mill Street does not meet today’s roadway design standards, and several areas 
experience drainage issues and limited visibility due to steep hills. 
 
To address these concerns, the project will widen the road to provide two 12-foot lanes with 6-foot 
shoulders, add curbs and storm drains to maintain drainage, and smooth out the road’s profile to 
enhance visibility and safety. These upgrades are part of the city’s ongoing efforts to support industrial 
access, reduce long-term maintenance needs, and create safer, more functional roadways.  
   
The meeting will take place at the following location: 
   
Jasper City Hall – Council Chambers  
610 Main St, Jasper, IN 47546 
     

At approximately 6:30 p.m., or immediately following the Jasper City Council meeting, whichever is 
later.  Attendees will have an opportunity to view project displays and speak with members of the project 
team prior to a brief presentation that will begin at. 7:00 p.m. Project team members will be available to 
answer questions and comment forms will be available.  
 
Any questions or comments or accommodation requests should be directed to Nicole Minton at 
Nicole.Minton@lochgroup.com.  
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